
The Over the Hill Gang Charities continues its tradition of giving back to  
the community with its annual fundraiser, Friday, July 28, at Allen Park in Farmingdale.  

This year we take the field to help Mia Skaats.

After 5 weeks of being home with her mom and dad, Mia was diagnosed with a rare heart 
condition resulting in the need for a heart transplant. Since her diagnosis, Mia has remained 

under the care of the Physicians and Nurses at Columbia Presbyterian Hospital in NYC. 
Mia’s parents Nicole and James have relocated to NYC so they can be by Mia’s bedside while 

she receives care and patiently waits for a new heart. We want to celebrate our little heart 
warrior while also helping to alleviate some of the financial burden this has created for them 
so they can continue to keep their focus on Mia and her health.  All proceeds from this event 

will be gifted to the Skaat’s family.

OTHG Charities is a certified 501(c)3 organization. All donations are tax deductible. 
TEAM WORK MAKES THE DREAM WORK!

Friday, July 28th, 2023, 7:00 pm, at Allen Park, Farmingdale
Rain Date, Friday, August 4th


